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A Message from the President 
 

Hello Lions!  Welcome to October.  First thing, I would like to thank all of the members who made the Lakeville Fall Fes-
tival/Bicentennial Torch Run a success!  We had a good turnout.  The pancake breakfast, parade, and open house were 
a success.  Special thanks to the Greene Township Lions for use of their train and Lion John Krzyzanowski for bringing 
his Indiana Racing Lions race car.  I would also like to thank the Lakeville Fire Department for use of the Fire Station for 
our September Dinner Meeting.  Fire Chief George Schafer had a wonderful program for us.  We learned a lot.  As usu-
al, members from our club have been busy, not just at our home club, but teaming up with others in our district.  School 
Sight has really taken off and members in our club are key reasons.  Keep up the good work!  At our upcoming Dinner 
Meeting, we will host DG Peg Van Nevel making her official visit. I urge all to attend.  We would like a good showing for 
her.  She will be covering many topics.  The date is October 25th, 6:30pm at Newton Center.  Also on our calender is 
the Annual Halloween Costume Party on October 31st at 7pm, also at Newton Center.  Anyone interested in helping 
should contact PDG Paul Russell.  We also are having a Tenderloin Dinner on November 4th, 4.30-7pm at the Newton 
Center.  Members will be receiving tickets to sell.  Contact Lion Rose Russell to help.  As you can see, we are busy 
serving our community.  See you all at the October Dinner Meeting and give DG Peg a BIG LAKEVILLE LIONS WEL-
COME!  
 
Yours in Lionism,  
Lion Bob Court, President  
Lakeville Lions Club 
“WE SERVE, BECAUSE WE CAN!” 
 
October Dinner Meeting: The October dinner meeting will be held Tuesday, October 25th, at 6:30 p.m., at the 
Newton Center in Lakeville. District Governor Peg Van Nevel will be the guest speaker. We also expect a visit from the 
Dunlap Lions Club, which claims to be “quite possibly, the greatest Lions Club on Earth”. All Lakeville Lions Club mem-
bers and family members are encouraged to attend. 

If you are planning to attend this meeting but are not on the permanent dinner list, please call Lion Jean Barlow (574-
291-0680 or 574-514-6310) by Sunday, October 23rd to make a reservation. If you are on the permanent dinner list, but 
will be unable to attend this meeting, please call Lion Jean Barlow by Sunday, October 23rd to cancel your reservation.  

Community Halloween Party: Our annual Community Halloween Party will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, Oc-
tober 31st, at the Newton Center in Lakeville. As in previous years, the party will include a costume contest for children 
and adults, and free refreshments for all attendees. Volunteers are needed to serve refreshments, hand out prizes, 
serve as contest judges, and direct contest participants on and off the stage. Long-time Halloween chairman Lion Larry 
Ort has retired. To volunteer to help with this event, please contact PDG Paul Russell (cell: 574-250-2621, home: 574-
784-9094, email: pdgpaul25g@gmail.com).   

Tenderloin Dinner: The Lakeville Lions Club will hold a Tenderloin Dinner from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Friday, 
November 4th, at the Newton Center in Lakeville. Adult presale tickets for dine in and carry out will be $8.00. Tickets 
sold at the event will be $9.00. Rochester Meat and Deli will be provide the fresh cut tenderloins and do the frying. We 
need everyone to sell tickets to make this event a success. Please call Lion Rose Russell 574-250-0125 to volunteer to 
help. 

Blood Drive: The Lakeville Lions Club and the Newton Center will co-sponsor at blood drive from 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, November 15th, at the Newton Center in Lakeville. Every 2 seconds, someone needs blood. 1 in 4 
people will need a blood product sometime in their lifetime, and the blood they need can come only from a volunteer like 
you. District Governor Peg Van Nevel has asked each club in the district to hold at least one blood drive during this Li-
ons year, and has set a goal of collecting 100 gallons of blood.  

November Board Meeting: The November board meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 15th, 
at Scout Hall. The location is subject to change, if the building is scheduled for use by Scouts. The date has been 
changed because our regular meeting day, Tuesday, November 8th, is Election Day. This date change is for this month 
only. 

 



 

 

Lakeville Lions Club Online 

Home page: http://www.lakevillelions.org/ 

Club calendar: http://lakevillelions.org/calendar.html 

KidSight/SchoolSight calendar: http://lakevillelions.org/kidsight-calendar.html 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LakevilleLionsClub 

Tue, Oct 25 6:30 pm Dinner Meeting  
Guest Speaker: DG Peg Van Nevel 

Newton Center, Lakeville 

Mon, Oct 31 7:00 pm Community Halloween Party Newton Center, Lakeville 

Fri, Nov 4 4:30 pm Tenderloin Dinner Newton Center, Lakeville 

Sat, Nov 5  Indiana Lions Fall Leadership Conference Plainfield, Indiana 

Tue, Nov 8  Election Day  

Tue, Nov 15 3:00 pm Blood Drive Newton Center 

Tue, Nov 15 
Note: The date 
has changed for 
this month only 

7:00 pm Board Meeting Scout Hall, Lakeville (Location sub-
ject to change if building is sched-
uled for use by Scouts.) 

Sat, Nov 19 9:00 am LaVille Jr./Sr. High School PTO Ugly Sweater 5K 
Run/Walk 

LaVille Jr./Sr. High School 

Sat, Nov 19  District Meeting Urbana, Indiana 

Tue, Nov 22 6:30 pm Dinner Meeting Newton Center, Lakeville 

Mark Your Calendar 

 

Above: Lion Dee Milzarek and PDG Paul 
Russell were members of a Lions eyeglass mission 
team that served 3,863 men, women, and children 
in San Felipe, GTO, Mexico, in late September. The 
mission team was comprised of 22 Lions from 8 
Lions Clubs in District 25-G.   
 

Below: Area Lions Clubs participated in the 
Lakeville Fall Festival Parade. Lion Jennifer 
Gardner and Lion Bob Court carried the Lakeville 
Lions Club banner. Lion John Krzyzanowski of the 
Clay-Granger Lions Club drove his Indiana Racing 
Lions race car. Lion Daniel Robledo and Lion 
Susan Robledo carried a second banner. Lion 
Keith Shearer of the Greene Township Lions Club 
drove the Greene Township Lions Club train, 
which carried Lions, family members, and friends 
along the parade route. 
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